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   12th May 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 5th May 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mrs McCoy 97.3% 140 

Second Mr Stoddart 96.4% 0 

Third Mr East 96.4% 130 

Fourth Mrs Drinkwater/Mr Ross 95% 180 

Fifth Miss Walsh 82.4% 0 

 

School Photographer 

 

The photographer will be in school on Friday 9th June at 9:00am to 

take individual and family group photographs.  You are not obliged to 

purchase both. 

 

If you want to include younger children in a family group photograph please come 

into school at 9:00am with your baby or toddler so that these photographs can 

be taken first. 

 

School Uniform 

If you would like to order school uniform for September, please request an 

order form from Mrs Towers in the School Office.  We will try to complete all 

orders before we break up in July; however we will be open on Monday 4th 

September for uniform collections. 

 

As we are now in the Summer Term, the children can wear their 

summer uniform; black shorts for boys and blue and white 

gingham dresses for girls.  The children need to wear 

suitable footwear to school which should include black 

school shoes or trainers. 

 

Please apply suncream to your child before they come to 
school and send them in with a sunhat or cap.   

 



Summer 6 School Photographer 
 

 

School Trips 

Please can you send any outstanding monies into school for school trips together 

with any permission slips. 

 

Tesco Widnes Bags of Help 

Don’t forget if you are shopping in Tesco in Widnes to vote for our school as the 

voting opened this week. 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s vouchers in school.  Please drop these into the 

school office if you receive any with your shop. 

 

St Bert’s Messy Church 

Messy Church is on Sunday 21st May at 10.30am until 12.30pm here in the school 

hall.  All are welcome. 
 

 

SATs 
Well done to all our Year Sixes who 
completed their SATs tests this week.  I 
am very proud of how hard you worked 
all week. 
 
I hope you enjoyed your party today to 
celebrate! 
 

 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


